
Executive Board of TBS-EV 

President Bryan Cederbaum 480-321-6545 president@tbsev.org 
Executive VP Tal Yardeni 480-236-5157  execvp@tbsev.org 
VP Business Admin Consuelo  Davila Ruiz 602-575-6255 vpadmin@tbsev.org 
VP Facilities Admin Jaime Chait 480-452-8890  vpfacilities@tbsev.org 
VP Ritual Sandy Wechsler 201-956-5649 vpritual@tbsev.org 
VP Finance Jill Glickman 480-993-3928 vpfinance@tbsev.org 
VP Education Debbie Posniack 602-622-0550 vpeducation@tbsev.org 
VP Membership Karen Otero-Fisher 757-589-9680 vpmembership@tbsev.org 
Secretary Lisa Adamsen 480-752-9596 secretary@tbsev.org 

Treasurer Frank Rosenberg 602-292-1991 treasurer@tbsev.org 

Past President Steve Millman 480-632-0603 pastpresident@tbsev.org 
Office Manager Michele Millman 480-897-3636 Michele.millman@tbsev.org 

YAHRZEITS:   Lenore Levine, grandmother of Amy McCracken; Max Chait, brother of 
Jaime Chait; Gilbert Bergsman, father of Steve Bergsman; Dora Goldstein,  
grandmother of Wendy Bergsman; Sherman Fisher, grandfather of Karen  
Otero-Fisher; Ida Harris, mother of Ruth Levin; Ann Sugerman, mother of Barry 
Sugerman; Seymour Weisman, father of Michael Weisman; Aaron Lipton, father of 

Robin Lipton; Zelma Morley, aunt of Ellie Feldner. 

HaMakom yenakhem etkhem b'tokh she'ar avelei Tzion Virushalayim.   May God 
comfort you together with all the other mourners of Zion and Jerusalem 

REFUA SHLEYMA:  Names submitted for the Refua Shleyma list will be read from the 

Bimah on Shabbat.  The full list is available in the e-version of the Shabbat Bulletin. 

CONDOLENCES:  It is with great sadness that we inform you of the passing of  Pat 
Jones, mother of Rebecca Toledo.  Notes of Condolence may be sent to Rebecca 
at 3150 E. Cicero St. Unit 202, Mesa, AZ 85213.  The family appreciates the thoughts 

and prayers of the community during this very difficult time. 

BIKUR CHOLIM:  Have you been sick?  Would you like the rabbi to visit you or a loved 
one at home or in the hospital?  Please reach out—Rabbi Aberson wants to be there to 
support you and your family in sickness and health.  Call the TBSEV office at  
(480)897-3636 and leave a message with a volunteer or Michele, or email Rabbi 

Aberson directly at rabbibrodie@tbsev.org.   
January 18, 2020 / 21 Tevet 5780 

Sisterhood Shabbat 

Parashat Shemot 

Exodus 1:1-6:1  

(Etz Hayim, p. 317; Hertz p. 206) 

Haftarah: Isaiah 27:6 – 28:13; 29:22-23 

(Etz Hayim, p. 343, 347; Hertz p. 225, 228)) 

 

 

 

Light Shabbat Candles 

5:27pm Friday Night 

Shabbat Observance Ends 

6:25pm Saturday Night 

Rabbi Herschel “Brodie” Aberson 

3400 N. Dobson Road, Chandler, AZ 85224; 480-897-3636 

website: tbsev.org; email: office@tbsev.org    

Greeters 

Friday—Helen Jaffa 

Saturday—Cynthia Benjamin 

Announcements 

Friday—Tal Yardeni 

Saturday—Sandy Wechsler 

ADMINISTRATION OFFICE HOURS:   

Monday—Friday, 10:30am—2:30pm  

Closed Sunday 



The Week at a Glance 
Fri.. Jan 17 6:00pm Family Shabbat Services and Community Dinner 

Sat. Jan 18 9:00am Sisterhood Shabbat Services, Kiddush Sponsored by  
Sisterhood in honor of Sisterhood Shabbat; Mini Mishnah Study  
following Kiddush Luncheon 

Sun. Jan 19 No Religious School or Regular Classes 

Tue. Jan 21 6:30pm Tefillah Class 

Wed. Jan 22 4:30pm Religious School; 6:30pm Healthy Lifestyle Challenge, 
Adult Hebrew 

Fri. Jan 24 6:00pm Shabbat Services 
Sat. Jan 25 9:00am Shabbat Services; Kiddush Sponsored by Elaine and Jason 

Hecht in honor of their 4th Wedding Anniversary and Michael Ungar; 
Scholar in Residence following Kiddush Luncheon 

Sun. Jan 26 9:00am Religious School, Morning Minyan; 9:30am Maimonides 
Class, Judaica Shop Open, Scholar in Residence and Nosh. 

SISTERHOOD SHABBAT:  Please join us on Saturday, January 18th for Sisterhood 
Shabbat. Every January the Sisterhoods of Women’s League for Conservative Judaism 
all over the country lead and participate in a Shabbat Service that honors women and 
our contribution to our families, our synagogue, our community, and the world. We  
invite everyone to join us for a pleasant and meaningful Shabbat with your friends and 
community!  The Kiddush will be sponsored by Sisterhood. 

JUDAICA SHOP OPEN:  9:30am—12:00noon, January 26th.  In conjunction with the 
Men's Club Brunch, the Judaica Shop is offering discounts to all Men's Club members. 
We'll be featuring men's gifts as well as tallit and accessories from our collection.    

TBS-EV BOOK CLUB: Please join us on Saturday, February 1st for our monthly 
book club meeting. We will be discussing  The Last Watchman of Old Cairo by  
Michael David Lucas immediately following Kiddush, in the Social Hall.  Please RSVP 
to Rebecca Berkowitz at Rebecca.Berkowitz@tbsev.org. 

SISTERHOOD SPEAKER: Sunday, February 23rd, 9:30—11:30am.  Ginette Weiner 
will speak on Effective Ways to Speak About Israel.  This program is open to everyone. 

SCHOLAR IN RESIDENCE WEEKEND:  Please join us on Saturday, January 25th 
and Sunday, January 26th, for lectures by Michael Ungar.  Saturday—”Moses in  
America”, following Kiddush.  Sunday— “Jews in Sports”, 9:30am, following a little 
nosh sponsored by Men’s Club.  Please RSVP on the TBS-EV website or contact the 
office at 480-897-3636. 

MEN’S CLUB WORLD WIDE WRAP: Please join us for World Wide Wrap on  
Sunday, February 2nd.at 9:00am in the Sanctuary 

 
Mini Mishnah Study  

9:00am Shabbat Services; Kiddush Sponsored by Elaine and Jason 
Hecht in honor of their 4th Wedding Anniversary and Michael Ungar; 

ALUMINUM CAN RECYCLE:  Aluminum can donations will help support our General 
Fund.  Please place your CRUSHED aluminum cans (beverage cans only please) in 
the administration office mail room.    

If you haven’t enrolled in Fry’s Community  
Rewards, please do so today!  It's easy to do...go to 
www.frysfood.com/topic/new-community-rewards-program. 

CARTRIDGE RECYCLE:  Please donate your used printer cartridges.  Place 
your used cartridges in the box located on the counter in the Administration  
Office. We have been paying for most of our office supplies for several years 
through the money we receive from recycling printer cartridges.  Please help 
us keep this worthwhile endeavor going. 

PLEASE SUPPORT TBS-EV BY SHOPPING AT AMAZON:  
Please help generate donations for TBS-EV when you purchase  
items  at Amazon using AmazonSmile—Smile.Amazon.com.  
The Amazon Smile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the   

purchase price from your eligible purchases. 

VOLUTEER APPRECIATION: Please join us for Volunteer Appreciation Service  and 
Kiddush on February 29th.  A special day to honor all of our TBS-EV volunteers. 

KIDDUSH SPONSORSHIPS: If you have something you would like to celebrate by 
sponsoring a Kiddush, reserve the date now.  Don’t lose the spot you want! 

TBS-EV HEALTHY LIFESTYLE CHALLENGE:  Start the decade out right! The TBS
-EV Healthy Lifestyle Challenge 2020 will be on Wednesday evenings from 
6:30pm to 8:00pm, through March 4, 2020. Dinner will be served each week. Each 
participant will set their own Healthy Lifestyle goals for the 8-week session. Whatever 
goals you have, the Registered Dietitian Nutritionists will help you reach them.  
Educational sessions will include goal setting, menu planning, label reading, healthy 
cooking, and much more! The fee is $36 per participant to cover the cost of meals. 
To register or for more information, contact Helen Jaffa at helen.jaffa@tbsev.org  

MINI MISHNAH STUDY: Join us after Shabbat Kiddush lunch for a brief (10-15  
minute)  

MAIMONIDES CLASSES:  Our ongoing study of two classics of rabbinic literature by 
the great medieval philosopher, Moses Maimonides, has resumed on Sunday  
Mornings in the Office Conference Room.  It begins at 9:00am, with davening, followed 
at 9:30am with classes taught by Professor Norbert Samuelson and Isaac Levy.   

mailto:helen.jaffa@tbsev.org

